
Summary of new and updated determinations contained within the draft report 

 

Principal Councils 
Determination 1: 
The basic salary in 2022/23 for elected members of principal councils shall be £16,800. 
Determination 2:  
Senior salary levels in 2022/23 for members of principal councils shall be as set out in 
Table 4. 
Determination 3:  
Where paid, a civic head must be paid a Band 3 salary of £25,593 in accordance with 
Table 4. 
Determination 4:  
Where paid, a deputy civic head must be paid a Band 5 salary of £20,540 in accordance 
with Table 4. 
Determination 5:  
Where appointed and if remunerated, a presiding member must be paid £25,593 in 
accordance with Table 4. 
Assistants to the Executive 
Determination 13:   
The Panel will decide on a case-by-case basis the appropriate senior salary, if any, for 
assistants to the executive. 
National Park Authorities 
Determination 23:  
The basic salary for NPA ordinary members shall be £4,738 with effect from 1 April 2022. 
Determination 24:  
The senior salary of the chair of a NPA shall be £13,531 with effect from 1 April 2022. 
Determination 25: 
A NPA senior salary of £8,478 must be paid to a deputy chair where appointed.  
Determination 26: 
Committee chairs or other senior posts can be paid. This shall be paid at £8,478. 
Fire and Rescue Authorities 
Determination 30:  
The basic salary for FRA ordinary members shall be £2,369 with effect from 1 April 2022. 
Determination 31:  
The senior salary of the chair of a FRA shall be £11,162 with effect from 1 April 2022. 
Determination 32:  
A FRA senior salary of £6,109 must be paid to the deputy chair where appointed. 
Determination 33: 
Chairs of committees or other senior posts can be paid. This shall be paid at £6,109.  
 
Community and Town Councils 
Determination 48:  
Each council can decide to introduce an attendance allowance for members. The amount 
of each payment must not exceed £30.  
A member in receipt of financial loss will not be entitled to claim attendance allowance for 
the same event. 
 
Councils that intend to introduce a system of attendance allowances must set out the 
details of the scheme and publish on their website.  

 


